
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To: HEENOP, D From: Waldo Smit 

  Phone No:  Date: 31 October 2022 

Re: Contributions Delivered on ESG Projects and Review of Communications Policy 

 
I would hereby like to express my gratitude to the NWU Students for the work done on the ESG 
projects and the review of the communication policy. 
 
The contributions done through the presented projects provided creative solutions that we will explore 
going forward in driving campaigns surrounding the ESG initiatives.  
 
The reviews on the communication policy was insightful and provided accurate direction and 
strategies to address shortcomings in the current policy. 
 
We appreciate your time and effort invested to provide us with new insights to consider for our future 
work. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
__________________________ 
 
Waldo Smit 
Senior Human Resources Manager 
Ivanplats


